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Hong Kong, Feb 21st 2020 

 

Object : Appreciation Letter for good service 

 

Dear Sir, 

Your company, Mindset Software Technologies, has made us aware of a 

critical security flaw that was affecting our IT infrastructure. You have help us further by 

providing different information regarding the security flaw. This allowed us to solve the 

problem and ultimately to strengthen our IT security and through this letter, I would like to 

express our gratitude for your help. 

As token of appreciation and to reward the service rendered, we have further 

transferred you a monetary bug bounty. 

Thanks for your work in making the internet a more secured place and helping 

companies like us to improve our security. 

Best regards. 

Vincent ANDRE 

Technical Director 

ARCTIC 

 


